
 

April Prayer Letter 
Furlough Update: 

 
 

 

                                                              Family Update: 

     
 

Countdown to departure: 

 
Prayer Requests: 

- Praise the Lord for keeping us safe as we travel and helping us 
replenish the support we needed before returning to Burkina 

- Pray that COVID will not hinder us from going back to the field 
- Pray for our safety as we travel 

60 until we 
leave for 
Burkina!

Our first furlough has been an 
encouraging time of both updating some 
of our supporting churches and visiting 
some new churches replenishing some 
lost support.  God has allowed us to see 
old friends that we made on deputation 
as well as make new ones.   We feel 
honored to be able to serve the Lord in 
this capacity.   

Our family is doing well.  I 
have been able to achieve most of 
the paperwork that I needed to get 
taken care of for our family before 
returning to Africa, including 
applying for a social security number 
for Eden.  We are now trying to 
make sure the grandparents get to 
spend as much time with our kids 
before we head back to Burkina. 

We are very excited to 
announce that we are headed back to 
Burkina Faso in less than 60 days!  We 
have enjoyed our time seeing family 
and updating our supporting churches 
but we are eager to get back to the 
ministry that God has called us to.  We 
will be making the final preparations 
for travel and leaving on June 1rst.   


